
DON'T MISS OUT ON THIS OPPORTUNITY TO 
GIVE YOUR KIDS A HEAD START ON THEIR

FINANCIAL FUTURE!

www.ngcu.org

It's never too early to teach the importance of managing money.

Summer Camp Classes

JUNE
18 & 20

A snack will be
provided for
participants.

10:00-11:00 AM

      If you are looking for a unique and valuable summer day camp
experience for your child, this is it! Our classes will cover who we
are, what we do, the importance of saving, basic money
recognition, and counting skills. Not only will your child have a
blast with hands-on activities and games, but they'll also develop
important skills for their future.

HYDRA
200 Clay Street
Hartwell, GA 30643

RSVP to:
mail@ngcu.org


